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Approval Criteria and Incentive Mechanisms for RP5 Fund 3 – Investments for Renewable 

Electricity Consultation Paper 

 

Dear Sarah 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation paper on approval criteria and 

incentive mechanisms for RP5 Fund 3.       

 

Energia is an active participant of the Northern Ireland Renewable Industry Group (NIRIG) and 

shares its concerns that the process of project approval as outlined in the consultation has the 

potential to introduce significant additional delays in developing required infrastructure to facilitate 

renewable targets.  Energia therefore fully endorses the NIRIG response.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to discuss. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kevin Hannafin 

 

Energia House  
62 New Forge Lane 
Belfast 
BT9 5NF 
 
Tel: +44(0)28 9068 5941 
Fax: +44(0)28 9068 5935 
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